
Dear Residents, Family, and Friends of Pioneer Village, 

We have several fun and exciting events planned to start off our 

Summer...  

On Friday, June 13th , we will be celebrating all 

of the amazing fathers from 11:30 am to 1:30 

pm at our “Backyard BBQ”. We will be serving 

an All-American style BBQ of hot dogs, 

hamburgers and a variety of sides while 

enjoying live music. Wine, beer and lemonade 

will be served. 

On Friday, June 20th from 11:30 am 1:30 pm, 

we will be hosting our quarterly Art Gala 

located in the dining room. A variety of hors d’ 

oeuvres will be served while enjoying art by Art Presence of 

Jacksonville and harp music performed by George Leverett. We hope to 

see you there. 

"Live in the sunshine, swim in the sea, drink in the wild air." - Ralph 

Waldo Emerson  

 

 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Beondi Hewson, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

Sharon B.                   June 3 

Roni P.                        June 4 

Barbara D.                 June 7 

Mike A.                      June 12 

Gwen B.                     June 14  

Geri L.                         June 17 

Kathie D.                    June 19 

Helen R.                     June 24 

Marie K.                     June 25 

Asher B.                     June 6 

Trevor C.                    June 8 

Haley W.                     June 8 

Lizbeth S.                   June 15 

Jennifer G.                 June 16 

Larry J.                        June 24 

Desiree R.                  June 26 

Meet Ruth! She is 
full of charisma, 
fun and giggles. 
Ruth enjoys being 
around people, 
exercise, and 
whipping up sweet 
treats in cooking 

class. You don’t want to mess with Ruth 
because she took Karate lessons for 
several years and 
even ended up 
meeting Chuck 
Norris! (She says 
he is the nicest 
man.) 
We are so pleased 
to have Ruth at 
Pioneer Village. 

Ruth 

Laura is our employee of the month. She 
brings a smile with her to work every 
day. She was born and raised in 
Minnesota and is the oldest of seven 
children. She has lived all over, but 
Jacksonville has been her favorite place 
that she has ever lived. She's been a 
Jacksonville Booster member since 2017 
and works hard to better our little town 
of Jacksonville through fundraising and 
community service. Thank you, Laura, for 
taking such good care of our residents. 

Laura, Dietary Server  

Picnic at Cantrell 

Buckley: Perfect 

weather, good 

company, and the 

sound of the 

Applegate River 

made for the perfect 

picnic. 

Sip n’ Paint Party: We unleashed our inner Picassos at the Sip n’ 

Paint party! Laughter, creativity and a splash of color made for a 

fun event. It turns out we have a lot of talented artists at 

Pioneer Village. We will be having Heidi back for another party.  

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Outing to Pucks Donuts-  
6/6 at 8 AM 
For National Donut Day 
we would like to take 
residents to our local  
donut shop to thank 
them for their delicious 
donuts we get to enjoy 
every Friday. 
 
Father’s Day BBQ- 
6/13 11:30 AM - 1:30 PM 
Portico  
 
Art Gala- 
6/20 11:30 AM - 1:30 PM 
Dining Room 
 
Lone Ranch Alpaca Farm 
6/27 10 AM-  
We will be headed to 
White City to visit with 
alpacas and enjoy a sack 
lunch on the ranch. 


